
Parents and Friends Federation 

WA Presents

Dr Debbie Pushor 

The PFFWA are excited to announce that whilst she is in Australia for the ARACY Conference, 
 Dr Debbie Pushor will be joining us to present a workshop entitled 

"Leading the Way in Parent Engagement". 

Debbie is a Professor in the Department of Curriculum Studies at the University of Saskatchewan in 
Canada and is a passionate advocate for authentic parent partnerships. 

In Debbie's early career she worked as a teacher, consultant, principal and central services 
administrator.  It was her experiences as a parent of school aged children that caused her to engage 

in research and work for solutions around school and parent relationships. 

Debbie’s research program uses stories of parent knowledge, parent engagement and leadership to 
develop opportunities for partnering and she has recently co-authored two books on parent 

engagement. 

You are invited to attend this important workshop.  
Please encourage at least one member of the school leadership team, as well as 

members of your P&F executive/school community to attend. 

For further information and to register click on Eventbrite  HERE or contact 
admin@pff.wa.edu 
 phone 9271 5909. 

Leading The Way in Parent Engagement

Saturday 20th May 2017 
9:30am-12:30pm 

Corpus Christi College, Bateman

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/leading-the-way-in-parent-engagement-a-workshop-with-dr-debbie-pushor-tickets-34225232592

